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¥ 

March 22,2022 

Public Utility Commission 
Central Records 
PO Box 13326 
Austin, TX 78711-3326 

Re: Docket 53041 - Response to Order 4 (Application of Quadvest LP For A Pass Through Rate Change) 

Honorable Judge Isaac Ta, 

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that the customers in the Vacek Country Meadows ("Vacek') 
subdivision are currently not subject to North Fort Bend Water Authority "(NFBWA") GRP fees and 
therefore should not be impacted by this request for pass-through rate change application. Quadvest has 
not charged Vacek customers a NFBWA pass through fee historically and will file a separate pass-
through rate change application in the future when Vacek customers become subject to NFBWA GRP 
fees. Finally, Quadvest has conferred with Staff and Staff intends to file a revised tariffbefore next 
week's filing deadline ofMarch 30,2022. 

Thanks for your time and consideration on this matter. If you have any questions and/or comments, 
please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 281-356-5347. 

Sincerely, 
Jeff Eastman 

*4=Eu 
Quadvest LP 


